
From: William A Warnick  
Sent: March 27, 2018 10:20 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Wish to address Council on May 15th  
 

Hello Ms Eichenbaum, 

 

You received a c.c.ed email from Don Boyle yesterday regarding my wish to speak to Council. 

 

I misunderstood Mr. Boyle when I thought I had permission to have a painting commissioned and 

hung in the new administration building. 

 

I am president of the Port Maitland, “On the Grand” Historical Association. 

 

We wish to commission a painting of Sir Frederick Haldimand to be hung prominently in the new 

administration building.  I misunderstood Mr. Boyle’s instructions.  It seems we need to have 

council approve this matter. 

 

Would you please place Port Maitland, “On the Grand” Historical Association on the May 15th 

council meeting agenda? 

 

See attachment.  I would appreciate it if you would provide each councilor and others who need 

it; a copy of the attached. 

 

My apologies for my misunderstanding. 

 

With thanks 

 

Bill Warnick 

 

William A. Warnick 

 

 

 

 

Webpage www.port-maitland.ca  
 


